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Dear Parents,

Today during the AM bus route on 1/11/2024, the White Squirrel bus experienced
difficulties on the ice-covered roads. All students aboard the bus were transported safely
to school and received screenings by the school nurse as they arrived. The remainder of
the students on the bus route were picked up by additional buses that arrived as soon as
possible. Davis Bus Lines responded to the incident promptly and parents were called
regarding the status of the bus route.

Thank you for your cooperation on this bus safety matter. If you have any questions or
concerns, please contact me at bkolar@orangevillecusd.com or call me at 815-789-4289.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mr. Brad Kolar
Transportation Liaison

Secretaries
Ms. Tonya Doyle – Orangeville Elementary – 815-789-4450 – tdoyle@orangevillecusd.com
Ms. Rachel Heck – Orangeville Jr.-Sr. High – 815-789-4289 – rheck@orangevillecusd.com

http://www.orangevillecusd.com/
mailto:bkolar@orangevillecusd.com
mailto:tdoyle@orangevillecusd.com
mailto:rheck@orangevillecusd.com

